
Cir No 25 /2025 

Fee Policy reminder 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind you about the fee policy of the school. A 

reflection on the policy points out that the monthly school fees 

is required to be paid by 10th of every month and it has been 

conveyed time and again through circulars and the information is 

given in the school diary as well. Hence we urge that fees must be 

settled on or before the 10th of every month. Timely payment ensures 

uninterrupted access to academic and co-curricular services provided 

by the school. 

We request your cooperation in adhering to this schedule. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 
Admin Dept 


